
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Santa Barbara County Department of Child Support Services is offering a 

license release opportunity during Child Support Awareness Month - August 2014.  
 

You can reach us by emailing us at C H I L D S U P P O R T @ c o . s a n t a - b a r b a r a . c a . u s ,  

by calling 866-901-3212 or in person at the offices listed below between the hours 

of 7:00 am – 5:00 pm Monday through Thursday. Offices CLOSED on Fridays. 
 

 

4 E Carrillo St                         or    201 S Miller St., Suite 206 

Santa Barbara, CA 93101          Santa Maria, CA 93454 

 

Criteria: Make a child support payment equal to one month of your child support obligation plus $25 and 
you may receive a release of your California issued driver license. Evaluations will be done on a case-by-case 
basis. Future payment schedules will be evaluated based upon your court order and ability to pay. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Driver License Release 
Program 

Get Back on the Road 
SANTA BARBARA COUNTY 

DEPARTMENT OF CHILD SUPPORT SERVICES 


